
 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you know since the COVID pandemic we have sent detailed written reports to you rather than 

organising “in-person” parent-teacher meetings.   

 

Staff here in Loreto believe that parent-teacher meetings are a very valuable part of working in 

partnership with parents/guardians to ensure that all our students reach their potential. 

 

To that end we want to let you know about dates for this year’s parent-teacher meetings, each of which 

are from 4:15pm to 6:30pm: 

 

Year Group Day and Date 

3rd year parent-teacher meeting Wednesday 10th November 2021  

6th year parent-teacher meeting 
(with CAO information session for 1 hour prior to the meeting) 

Wednesday 1st December 2021 

2nd year parent-teacher meeting Monday 24th January 2022 

5th year parent-teacher meeting Thursday 17th February 2022 

1st year parent-teacher meeting Tuesday 1st March 2022 

 

At the moment we are unclear if we can have some or all of these as “in-person” meetings.  If we are 

unable to do this we will have these parent-teacher meetings online via our students’ Office 365 accounts.  

As the date for each parent-teacher meeting approaches we will be in contact with further details. 

 

 

At the end of the first half of the first term of 2021-2022, we would like to take the opportunity to thank 

all members of our school community for your support so far this year.   

 

We hope that our students have an enjoyable and well-deserved mid-term break. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
 
Anne Mc Grath,     Sarah Rice,     
Principal      Deputy Principal  

 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/

